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Dear Parents 

This year our annual Book Week celebration will be held in Week 3 as part of Education Week, when our 
annual book character parade will take place on Tuesday 4th August. Though the celebrations will be slightly 
different to previous years, we still want to celebrate by holding the Book Parade for the children. We wish 
to promote reading, a love of books and creativity. 

The children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character or they can dress in line with the 
theme and come as a “Curious Creature”. Let your minds run wild! 

Every year this event is wonderfully supported by our school community. However, due to COVID-19 
restrictions parents will be unable to attend the actual parade. The teachers will be taking many photos of 
our very creative costumes, so that we can share this event with parents on our social media platforms, due 
to the current restrictions in place.  

We look forward to an exciting day as we celebrate the love of reading, as well as celebrating the Children’s 
Book Council of Australia Awards. 

 
 
 
Cathy Shearer        Mary Hunt 
Teacher Librarian       Principal 
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